Activists claim GM crops exacerbating Monarch butterfly decline

The number of Monarch butterflies (Danaus plexippus) wintering in Mexico plunged this year to its lowest
level since studies began in 1993, leading experts to announce Wednesday that the insects’ annual
migration from the United States and Canada is in danger of disappearing.

Lincoln Brower, a leading entomologist at Sweet Briar College in Virginia, wrote that “the migration is
definitely proving to be an endangered biological phenomenon.”

“The main culprit is now GMO herbicide-resistant corn and soybean crops and herbicides in the USA,”
which “leads to the wholesale killing of the monarch’s principal food plant, common milkweed,” Brower
wrote in an email.

Read the full, original article: Monarch butterfly numbers drop to lowest level since records started



http://www.theguardian.com/environment/2014/jan/29/monarch-butterfly-numbers-drop-to-lowest-level-since-records-started

